
NEW LAP SHOULDER BELTS ON 
SCHOOL BUSES CLICK, TUG, AND SNUG

As we replace our
large capacity buses,

they also will be
equipped with this
important safety

feature.

Lap 
shoulder 
belts on school
buses increases
student safety:

Crash protection
Student behavior improvement
Reinforces a lifelong habit

TRANSPORTATION

As required by law and for your safety, please
wear your seat belt while riding the bus. 
WAC 392-145-021(2) 
Passengers in school buses equipped with seat
belts shall be required to wear them

Everett Public Schools does not discriminate in any programs or activities on the basis of sex, race, creed, religion, color, national origin, age, veteran or military status, sexual
orientation, gender expression or identity, disability, or the use of a trained dog guide or service animal and provides equal access to the Boy Scouts and other designated
youth groups. The following employees have been designated to handle questions and complaints of alleged discrimination: Title IX/Civil Rights Compliance Officer and ADA
Coordinator, Chad Golden, 425-385-4100, CGolden@everettsd.org; Section 504 Coordinator, Dave Peters, 425-385-4063, DPeters@everettsd.org; Gender-Inclusive Schools
Coordinator, Joi Odom Grant, 425-385-4137, JGrant@everettsd.org.  
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